
Mr. Nu ar Hintlian 
126 Crestview Road 

August 8, 1975 

Belmon , Massachusetts 02178 

Dear Mr. Hintlian: 

We greatjy appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewar ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 
for that purpose. 

Enclosed is our Receipt No. 21370. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely yours, 

Stephen Kmmbour1an 
Executive Director 


